
 

 

Road Closure, High Street, Hempstead 
Monday 09 January 2017 - up to 6 weeks 
 

From the above date Services 60 and 438 (Stephensons) will be 
unable to serve the road between Steeple Bumpstead and 
Radwinter and will operate to a revised route and timetable. 
Stephensons Telephone Number is 01440 704582 
 

Panther Travel will operate a free shuttle service Monday – 
Friday only between Hempstead and Saffron Walden / Newport 
/ Audley End (see timetable below). Telephone: 01279 817771 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

Service 60 will not serve Sainsbury’s in Haverhill. 
 

Additionally Happicabs will operate a free service from Bulls 
Bridge Farm on the B1054 at 0720 to connect with the diverted 
service 438 at Steeple Bumpstead at 0736 at (Edith Cavell 
Bridge) also connecting for the return journey. 
Telephone 01245 443 443 

 
 
 

We apologise for any inconvenience caused. 
Contact:  Essex County Council – 0345 603 7631  

  


